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UCT VC to make another milestone announcement 
 

Wednesday, 3 August 2022 | 12:00 | Zoom 

 
Vice-Chancellor Professor Mamokgethi Phakeng will make an announcement on a major 
education milestone for UCT, South Africa and the African continent at a virtual media 
conference to be hosted by the University of Cape Town (UCT) and the UCT Online High 
School.  
 

 Join the virtual media conference.  
 
The UCT Online High School was launched in July 2021, becoming the first of its kind.  
 
Note: An opportunity will be provided for interviews with various programme participants, 
including Professor Phakeng and the UCT Online High School Director & Principal, Yandiswa 
Xhakaza.  
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